

1828 L STREET NW WASHINGTON, DC 20036-5168 (202) 466-6512 · FAX (202) 785-3926



February 18, 1993

Wilma Mankiller Principal Chief of the Cherokee Nation P.O. Box 948 Tahlequah, OK 74465

Dear Ms. Mankiller:

Within the last 18 months, you were interviewed by Jeri Spann and/or Cecile Springer for a Council on Foundations publication on inclusiveness now entitled <u>The Value of Difference: Enhancing Philanthropy Through Inclusiveness in Governance, Staffing and Grantmaking.</u>

The publication in now undergoing a final edit in preparation for release at this year's Annual Conference. In keeping with our promise to allow those interviewed to review copy before publication, we have attached the quoted material we would like to use. Please review the material for accuracy and, if necessary, recommend changes.

If you <u>approve</u> the quoted material <u>with changes</u>, please check the relevant space below and sign where indicated; write any desired changes directly onto the copy and mail it with this signed cover letter to me. A return label has been provided for your convenience.

If the copy is <u>approved as is</u>, please check the relevant space below and sign and return this cover letter using the enclosed label.

The deadline for response is March 1. If the Council has not received word from you by then, we will assume that the material has been approved as written.

We deeply appreciate the time you have committed to this project and your willingness to help us with this final text editing step.

Sincerely yours,

Judith A. Kroll

Director of Research

enclosures

material approved as written

material approved with changes

Signature